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DULUTH--4 Dressmaking Workshop with the teacher in mind
has been charted July 10-14 by the UMD Home Eccnomrics Departinrent
in cocperation with the Center for Continuation Study, University
of Minnesota.

About 45 secondary school and collegz tzachers -- 10 more
than expected -- have registered for the summer session course.
They represent six states,

The workshop will be under the general direction of
Mr. Marjorie Stotler Arch, an authority on the time-saving Bishop
method of clothing construction. She will be assisted by Dr. Ruth
Palmer, head of UMD?s Home Economics department.

Registrants will complete a blouse, skirt and dress
through the demonstration-individual laboratory work plan, using
facilities in the Home Economics department, Third Floor, Old Main,
Housing will be provided in Torrance Hall dormitory.

i Fred E. Berger, director of the Center for Continuation
Study, and Valworth R. Plumb, head of UMD's Division of Education

' and Psychology, will introduce the workshop.
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